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July 28, 2023 
 
 
To Whom it May Concern: 
 
On May 8, 2023 the District Board of Administration of The Northwest District of The Wesleyan 
Church (formerly the Dakota Conference of The Wesleyan Methodist Church) approved that 
Brent Norgaard, who is a Vice President and Business Director of our corporation, is authorized 
to do business with the necessary parties such as relators, insurance companies, Secretary of 
States and other legal entities. He is also authorized to sign all documents on our behalf. We 
further affirm that only his signature is required.  

 
Please let me know if you have further questions. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Wesley Smith 
District Superintendent/President  
Northwest District of The Wesleyan Church 

 
 

 
 
 

 


